
I thank the authors for thoroughly addressing the first round of reviews. In the revised version they 
discussed a possible dilution effect of WWTPs effluents, included several parametrizations for the 
gas transfer coefficient, addressed seasonal effects and added missing information about their 
sampling strategies. I have no further comments and suggest the paper for publication.   


